
The results of this project will be published in peer-reviewed journals and presented at national 

meetings. Field data (pH measurements in and around Tampa Bay) obtained by student interns and 

graduate students will undergo quality assessments and then be submitted to the Biological and 

Chemical Oceanography Data Management Office (BCO-DMO), who will archive the data in the 

appropriate national archive facility. 


